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Dr. M. Neyrinck visited the Kapteyn Astronomical Institute from
May 27 until June 2, 2018.

During the visit dr. Neyrinck worked with me and my PhD student,
Johan Hidding, on finishing our paper "The Adhesion Model - the
Dual Geometry of the Cosmic Web". Dr. Neyrinck worked in particular
on the aspect of the mass functions for filaments, walls and nodes
in the cosmic web, as predicted by the geometric evaluation of the
adhesion model. The corresponding chapter of the PhD thesis of
Johan Hidding is by now nearly finished, the corresponding paper
for MNRAS will follow soon thereafter.

Dr. Neyrinck also presented a seminar on the "Cosmic Spiderweb",

based on our recent paper, comparing the architecture of the
cosmic web with similar weblike structures, incl. spiderwebs.
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